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May 19, 2023 

San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
bos.legislation@sfgov.org 

Lisa Gibson, Environmental Review Officer 
San Francisco Planning Department 
49 S. Van Ness Ave, Suite 1400 
San Francisco, CA 94103 
lisa.gibson@sfgov.org 

Re: Upper Chinatown Neighborhood Association Joinder in Appeal of the San 
Francisco Planning Commission's Approval of the San Francisco Planning 
Department's Categorical Exemption Determination for the 1151 
Washington Street Project (2022-010833ENV; 2022-010833CUA) at the 
Planning Commission Public Hearing on April 20, 2023 

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors, Ms. Calvillo, and Ms. Gibson: 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, the Upper Chinatown Neighborhood Association 
(UNCA) hereby joins in the appeal of the San Francisco Planning Commission's approval of the 
Planning Department's draft Class 32 (in-fill development) categorical exemption from the 
California Environmental Quality Act ("CEQA") for the proposed project at 1151 Washington 
Street ("Project"), which was considered at the at the Planning Commission's April 20, 2023 
meeting as Agenda Item 12. 1 The CEQA exemption determination for the Project is attached 
hereto. UCNA does not raise any new issues and does not enlarge the scope of the appeal. 

Sincerely, J. \ 
/ / ~ 

/, ~ ~ 

HanminLiu 

1 This appeal is filed pursuant to San Francisco Administrative Code section 31.16. 


